
 

 

Our reference: SB*/EM* 

2nd April 2020 
 
Dear Families, 

 

RE: Free School Meal Voucher 

 

Further to our previous communication we have now received confirmation that the government 

scheme for Free School Meals is live.  You will receive an email weekly after the Easter holidays with a 

link to choose which supermarket you would like to receive your voucher for.  You will then receive an 

e-voucher than can be printed or shown on your phone when you are at the supermarket.  The voucher 

will be for £15 per week, sent on a Monday, and you can choose from the following supermarkets: 

 

- Morrisons 

- Tesco 

- Sainsbury’s 

- Asda 

- Waitrose 

- M&S Food 

 

The email link will be sent to the first contact we hold for your child and the email address we currently 

hold for that contact is:   

 

Should the above email address be no longer valid or the above states that we do not hold an address 

on file, we ask that you email fsm@raynespark.merton.sch.uk with your new email address by 9.00am 

on Wednesday 8th April.  Should you not have an email address we can arrange to post the vouchers 

to you second class on a Monday.  Please note that it will not be possible to resend a voucher if it is 

sent to an incorrect email address. 

 

For those families who did not request their Free School Meal voucher for the past two weeks we will 

arrange to send these out to you during the week commencing 13th April. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 E. Marino 

Ms E Marino 

Director of Finance 

mailto:fsm@raynespark.merton.sch.uk

